
The staff and board of directors of  

Hiiye’yu Lelum (House of Friendship) Society 

wish all  our clients, friends, and visitors a safe 

and happy holiday season. 

Our offices will be closed from Monday, December 23, 

2024 and will re-open on Monday, January 6th, 2025. 

The Breakfast  Club will remain open through the 

holiday season except for statutory holidays. 


